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November 4, 2024 
 
 
 
Re: Trainee Status of Dr. Esraa Elsamny 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
Dr. Esraa Elsamny is currently training in the Pediatric Nephrology and Hypertension 
fellowship program at The University of Texas Health Science Center McGovern 
Medical School.  Her training began July 1, 2023 and is scheduled to conclude in June 
of 2026.  You are welcome to contact the office should you have any questions or 
require any additional documentation. 
 
Sincerely, 

  
Joshua Samuels, MD, MPH 
Professor of Pediatrics and Internal Medicine 
Pediatric Nephrology & Hypertension 
 


